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February 28, 2003 
 
 
Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
 Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 
 
 

Attention:  Betty Erdahl 
Re:  Advice No. 3884T Replacement No. 1 - Docket UT-030263 - Do Not Re-docket 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
On February 25, 2003, Qwest filed Advice 3884T, Docket UT-030263, a tariff filing 
introducing N11 Services. This replacement filing revises and clarifies Rates and Charges 
language for each service. 
 
If you have any questions, please call me on (360)754-3241. 
 
Very truly yours, 
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Advice No. 3884T 
Replacement No. 1 

 
 
 
 
 
 

EXCHANGE AND NETWORK SERVICES 
WN U-40 

 
SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
10 56.7 Original 

10  56.14 Original 
10  56.21 Original 
10  56.27 Original 

 


